
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Board Agenda 

Wednesday, February 25, 2015 

 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 The February PD day was cancelled due to the weather.  The goal is to make this up later in the 
school year so teachers can fulfill their required 24 PD hours.  

 
ASSESSMENT 

 We have received our Annual Measurable Objectives (AMO) for 2015. These AMO’s are based 
on our 2014 score and by taking the science scores out at the elementary and middle school 
levels and putting in K-3 Program Reviews at the elementary level. For every school in KY that is 
not proficient, the AMO is to increase by 1 point and for every school in KY that is proficient; the 
AMO is to increase by a ½ point.  The AMO’s for Dayton Schools are as follows: 

o LES Adjusted Score – 67.5 AMO – 68.5 Percentile in KY – 50 
o DMS Adjusted Score – 56.2 AMO – 57.2 Percentile in KY – 13 
o DHS Adjusted Score – 60.3 AMO – 61.3 Percentile in KY – 5  
o Keep in mind the following numbers:  Dayton Independent ranked 163/173 in the 

percentage of Free/Reduced lunch students; 165/173 in special education students, and 
52/173 in attendance percentage. 

 DHS students will be taking the ACT, KOSSA, and WorkKeys Assessments in March 

 Of the four ESL students that we have, one of those students will be participating in the ACCESS 
field test that KDE is giving.  This student will be taking the assessment in Ft. Thomas.   

 EOC teachers are preparing to give their fourth benchmark assessment in March. 

 LES teachers are currently giving their third KPREP practice test now and will be giving their 
fourth KPREP practice test at the end of March.  
 

CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION 

 The spring LEAD report has been submitted!  I will be working with the principals in the next 
month to complete the Highly Qualified report.   

 We are in the midst of updating the CDIP.  Individual teachers and grade levels of teachers will 
be receiving their activities that they created at the beginning of the year and will be providing 
updates as to how they are progressing on those activities.  Those updates will be entered into 
the ASSIST website as progress notes.  

 The principals are in the midst of conducting mid-year reviews as part of the new evaluation 
system.  For the mid-year reviews, principals are sitting down with each teacher to review their 
Professional Growth Goals and Student Growth Goals. 

 
NEW TEACHERS 

 We have the March and April meetings and the new teaching meetings will be complete for this 
school year.   

 



 
 


